Dear Reseller,

This mail is an important reminder regarding our web services scheduled downtime.

On 15th April, 2012, our Linux Hosting, Windows Hosting and Email Hosting packages will be placed under maintenance for a few hours between 14:00 and 23:00 UTC as per the below mentioned schedule.

To accommodate and manage the growth of our web service offerings, we have scheduled a system-wide move to an all new and improved Datacenter. Our new Datacenter, TexasOne is six times larger than our current one and comes with several improved upgrades and enhanced resources.

· Redundant Power - Two independent sub-stations provide power for this Datacenter, ensuring greater redundancy.

· Custom Built - TexasOne has been built from the ground up to ensure every aspect of its design and construction supports a large Datacenter.

· Better Bandwidth – Both uplink and downlink upgraded to 10 GBPS.

UPDATE: In our earlier mail, we mentioned Email Hosting packages may experience minor interruptions. In order to streamline a completely successful move to our new Datacenter, we will be placing all Email Hosting packages under maintenance within the same downtime window.

During the maintenance window, no single web services package and/or website will experience a downtime of more than 3 Hours. Kindly refer to the table below to know more on which services will be affected at its specific time.

Web Services Scheduled Downtime


	Date
	April 15th, 2012

	Start Time
	14:00 UTC

	Maintenance Window
	10 Hours

	Linux Hosting Downtime
	14:00 to 17:00 UTC

	Windows Hosting Downtime
	17:00 to 20:00 UTC

	Email Hosting Downtime
	17:00 to 20:00 UTC

	Reason
	DC move from Datafoundry ADC to Texasone1

	Impact
	All Hosting/Email in Austin Netblocks 208.91.198.0/23 will be down during this period.


Kindly Note:
All server & Control Panel features, options and settings for the above web services will be nonoperational during its specific maintenance window.

If you require any assistance, our Support Team will always be available to assist you.

Regards,
Shridhar Luthria
Director, Marketing & Business Development

